
March 2023 
VCE-Vocational Major - Bendigo Camp 

Wednesday 15 March – Friday 17 March 2023 

Dear Parents and VCE-VM students, 

As part of the Bacchus Marsh Grammar Vocational Major program students will be taking part in a 
3 day/2 night camp to Bendigo departing Wednesday 15 March and returning Friday 17 March at 
approximately 3pm. Camp accommodation will be at the Tasman Holiday Park Bendigo, in tent 
accommodation on Unpowered sites. The Bendigo camp enables students to engage in a number 
of extensive activities for personal development, work related skills and applying literacy skills.  

Location: 
Camp accommodation will be at the Tasman Holiday Park Bendigo, 15 Heinz St, White Hills, 
Bendigo. 

Transport: 
Students will be travelling by bus and are required to attend Tutor group at 8.45am on 
Wednesday 15 March in order to have their attendance registered. The bus will depart shortly 
after this. Students will arrive back to school by 3.00pm on Friday 17 March for dismissal at 
3.10pm.  

Food: 
Students will need to bring morning tea, and a packed lunch for the first day and the school will 
provide meals on Thursday and Friday. Students do not need to bring any money, although there 
will be opportunities to purchase items should they wish.  

Clothing/Equipment: 
It is extremely important that students take note of the clothing requirements for this camp (see 
attached list).  It is vital that all students have a waterproof jacket.   

Tents will be provided by the school, however students can supply their own single person tent or 
swag if they would prefer to. If you give your child permission to provide their own sleeping 
equipment, Bacchus Marsh Grammar takes no responsibility for any damage that can and may 
occur. 

Medical Information: 
Please ensure all medical and dietary information is up to date with School Health Centre via 
Schoolbox no later than Monday 6 March 2023. 

Should you require any further information, please contact Mrs Deanna Carr, Head of Vocational 
Major on 5366 4800. 

Please complete the permission form by Wednesday 8 March 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Deanna Carr  Kevin Richardson 
VCAL Coordinator Senior Deputy Principal 
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